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              18/11/22 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
As you will be aware, the world cup is starting over the weekend and England have their first match on 
Monday. As the match starts at 1.00, we will be allowing the match to be shown in classrooms in the 
background for children to enjoy as they are completing other learning activities. We are also happy for 
children to wear their own clothes if they wish. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Dr. Louise Owen 
 
  


